South Carolina Angus Association

Newsletter

November/December 2022



SCAA Officers

President: Lee Clinton

704-913-6127

leeclinton4798@aol.com

Vice President:

Sale Manager: Donnie Watts

803-315-6439

donniewatts35@gmail.com

Treasurer: Mike Johnson

864-923-0750

jmj112747@gmail.com

Secretary: Paige McPhail

864-873-8369

paige@tokeenaagsolutions.com

SCAA Directors

John Garrett

864-992-2609

Sally Yon Harrison

803-312-4837

Lee Haddon

864-814-9662

Mike Ryan

864-247-6234

John Ripstein

803-983-1202

Robert "Hank" Sprowl

864-554-1187

Cecil Eaddy

803-473-2154

John Petty

803-627-1319

Dixon Shealy

803-629-1174

50th Carolina Angus Futurity

The 50th annual Carolina Angus Futurity will be held at the T. Ed Garrison Cattle Complex at Clemson University at noon on Saturday, March 18, 2023. Donnie Watts is our Sale Chairman this year, and Zach Moffitt is returning as our Sale Manager.

We need you and your Angus genetics! Consider consigning for the Futurity to help us offer quality animals at our sale this year. This is a great opportunity to advertise your farm. Nomination letters and forms have been mailed and are also available on the SCAA website (www.scangus.org).

Board members will be visiting potential consignors the week after Christmas to review animals that have been nominated. Get those forms in now so that we can make plans to visit you.

The annual banquet will also be held on Friday, March 17, 2023, the evening before the sale. We hope that you will make plans to join us.



Connect with us!

Website:

www.scangus.org

Facebook:

https://www.facebook.com/scangusassociation

Email:

scangus@gmail.com

Contact any of the officers or directors with questions, comments, or suggestions.

Membership Drive

New members wanted!

SCAA is always seeking new members to strengthen the organization. If you know of anyone who may like to join SCAA, please have them get in touch with a board member. The membership application is also available on the SCAA website. Annual dues are \$50.

We recently set up a table at the Yon Family Farms fall sale to provide information about membership in SCAA.



Junior News

It has been an exciting year for our juniors! This summer, our members took to the road to represent SCJAA. Four of our members exhibited 8 entries at the Eastern Regional Junior Angus Show, and 3 entries in the Eastern Regional Phenotype & Genotype Show in Chatham, Virginia. Jake Carnes exhibited one heifer at the Junior National Angus Show in Kansas City, Missouri. Our Angus royalty also had the opportunity to represent agriculture at the Lexington County Blowfish Baseball game by throwing out the first pitch of the game. Our fall show season kicked off the first weekend in August at the South Carolina Junior Beef Roundup. Juniors competed in showmanship, Sales Talk, and the Cattlemen's Knowledge Contest. Twenty juniors from North Carolina, Georgia, and South Carolina exhibited 21 head of Angus cattle. Later in August, Ellie Harman and Breanna Black took two heifers to the Tennessee State Fair in Lebanon, TN, to compete in the R.O.V. Angus Show. Our juniors filled their fall with county shows in South Carolina and beyond! The fall season concluded at the SC State Fair. In the Open Show, 17 exhibitors brought 22 head of Angus cattle. In the Junior Show, 17 South Carolina exhibitors brought 19 Angus heifers. Colburn Saras Dream 1229 exhibited by Jake Carnes was Grand Champion Angus in the Open and Junior Shows, as well as 3rd Overall Female in the Open Show. CWF Lady Power K103 exhibited by Audrey-Kate Bolt was Reserve Grand Champion Angus in the Open Show. CWF TR Sandy J112 exhibited by Amberlyn Christenbury was Reserve Grand Champion Angus in the Junior Show. Our juniors continue to represent the SCJAA well!

Ellie Harman, SCJAA President

SCAA Directory

The new 2022 directory will be available at the annual banquet. If anyone is interested in advertising in the directory, please contact Paige McPhail.

Elections

Are you interested in serving as a Director on the SCAA board? We would love to have you! Please contact an officer or director if you would like to get involved.

Ballots for the upcoming year have been mailed. Please be sure to vote and return your ballot along with your dues if you haven't already paid. Ballots must be postmarked by March 1, 2023.